
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Big Local – Swimming Places for Year 5 

 

We have just had the exciting news that we have been awarded funding from the ‘Big Local’ for 10 

swimming places for children in year 5! 

 

The swimming lessons will take place at Waterside and more information can be found on their website 

canveyislandswimmingclub.co.uk by clicking on the swim school tab. 

 

The lessons are being provided to help improve swimming skills across the island so the children taking 

the places should either be non-swimmers or those who can’t swim more than 10m.  They will be placed 

in either a red, orange or yellow class.   

 

As there are only ten places available they will be awarded on a first come, first served basis.  Please 

consider whether your child meets the criteria before applying for a place and look closely at the times 

and days currently available below to ensure you are available. 

 

Red – Thursday 6.30pm, Friday 6.30pm, Sunday 5pm 

Orange – Tuesday 6.30pm, Thursday 7.00pm, Friday 7.00pm, Sunday 5.30pm 

Yellow – Tuesday 7.00pm, Friday 7.30pm, Sunday 6.00pm 

 

If you would like to be considered for one of the ten places then please complete the slip below and 

return as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

 

 

Mrs Clark  

(PE Subject leader) 

 

 

Swimming places for Year 5                                             Please return slip top Mrs Clark 

 

 

I would like my child……………….………………………………………. Class………………. to be 

considered for one of the ten free swim school places.  I confirm that they cannot currently swim more 

than 10m without armbands. 

 

 

Signed:  ……………………………………… Parent/guardian                   Dated: …...…………….. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

